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BALLA BALLA JOINT VENTURE’S PORT EXPANSION APPROVED BY THE ENVIRONMENTAL 
PROTECTION AUTHORITY 

 
Rutila is pleased to announce that approval has been given from the Environmental Protection 
Authority (EPA) for the expansion of capacity at the proposed Balla Balla Port.  This proposed 
expansion involves minor amendments to the original design approved by the Minister for the 
Environment in August 2013, an extension to the trestle jetty, and the use of additional 
barges.  Approval was granted via Section 45C of the Environmental Protection Act 1986, which allows 
the Chairman of the EPA to approve changes to proposals if they are not expected to have a significant 
detrimental effect on the environment, in addition to or different from, the effect of the original 
proposal. 
 
Executive Chairman Nicholas Curtis noted: ”We are pleased to have received this approval. It marks 
another significant step forward in our project.”  
 

- END - 
 
 
For further information please contact Mr. Nicholas Curtis, Executive Chairman on  
+61 2 9259 4400. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


